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Good afternoon, 

 

As I was involved with the Wisloe Action Group response and I have seen the Slimbridge 

Parish Council response I only need to say that I endorse both papers. 

 

You may be surprised at the level of anger and disappointment from residents in the 

parish.  We view this option as lazy planning where it is perceived that the Vale in 

general, and Slimbridge in particular, is simply a house dumping ground to meet government 

targets. 

 

The whole process of introducing the Wisloe Garden Village option was ill thought out and 

supported by incomplete and erroneous consultants reports which seek to support the 

option.  Rather than try to shift the work of finding alternatives on to the voters, the 

planning department needs new blood with more imagination and better application to the 

task in hand. 

 

It’s time to withdraw the so called Wisloe option and go back to dispersal.  We don’t mind 

taking our share, but we deeply resent being treated as the whipping boy. 

 

Regards, 

 

 


